
Dear All, 
 

It has been a delightful week: it is simply lovely to have all the children back in! They have all settled 

in beautifully - every time I wander into a classroom, they all display such seamless enthusiasm for 

their learning. 

Fire Drill 

We had a fire drill this and it came to our attention that some children are in school walking around 

the building in socks; obviously for many reasons this is unsafe. We ask that all children have a pair 

of indoor and outdoor shoes, if you’re struggling with providing these please drop us a line, and we 

will see what we can do to help. 

Afterschool Care 

After School Care provision in KS1 and 2 is now very full, and we have had to 

cease additional bookings as we don’t have the staff to ensure that we have safe 

ratios. There are times when we are short staffed and sometimes, we know that 

the provision does not match what we have said it will be. For those that attend 

ASC on the days that there is Karate, this will now be run by Caterina. If you wish 

to send your child to ASC, please contact the office and Charlotte will see if there 

are any spaces on that day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residential Trip 

I wanted to acknowledge the amazing sense of community that our Year 5 and 6 parents have 

shown towards helping raise funds to aid those who would find the cost of the residential trip 

unmanageable.  THANK YOU!  If you still wish to donate and haven’t already done so, we would be 

most grateful for whatever you can give.  

 



 

 

 

 

100 Reads 

As you can imagine the list of 100 readers is very long.  

So well done to Clemence, Iris, Nathan and Lorcan in Reception… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

… and then well done to Laurie, Milla, Hermela, Hollie, Danny, Theodore and Anton. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s that time of year again and you’ll be pleased to know that this year, red 
noses are plastic-free! 

The children can come into school on that day either wearing a red nose or 
having painted their nose/cheeks red. 

To support the cause, we are asking for donations of £2 or whatever amount 
you can. 

 

 



Book Week 

Thank you to all those who have submitted their audio and video recordings, they will be posted on 

our new website and when it goes live you will all be able to listen to them. Many thanks to those 

who came to school dressed up and donated money to our library fund – we have raised the mind- 

boggling amount of £558.39!  Thank you all very much! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a fantastic weekend. 

 

JO 

 

 


